
 
 

NOTICE / ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

ISSUED FROM ​THE ORGANIZERS 
TO ​RACE CONTROL,​ ​ALL TEAMS / ALL PILOTS 
DATE​ 31/05/2020 

TIME​ 18:42 
 
SUBJECT: ​DECISIONS ABOUT REPLACING A FERRARI PILOT’S VACANCY 

 
 
NOTICE 
 
Known - and experienced - the current lack of a Scuderia Ferrari drivers occurred due to 
sudden retirement of the previous drivers, and known the complicated situation regarding 
the multiple choices of who to replace in this team, 
 
The organizers announce that 10 names have been included in an our internal ranking, 
evaluated on 9 different aspects. 
 
The aspects, sorted by importance (value indicated in brackets), are the following: 
- (10) Loyalty to the competition; 
- (10) Polite and respectful behavior in all contexts; 
- (9) Adapting the driving skills to a top team; 
- (6) Participation in the community and general confidence; 
- (6) Device used for driving and overall gaming experience; 
- (5.5) Situation of the team in case the pilot should leave; 
- (4,5) Age of the pilot; 
- (4) Greater/bonus visibility on social networks; 
- (3) Lower insistence on the previous update requests. 
 
The names are those (sorted in alphabetical order): 
- BORTOLOTTI Federico 
- CONCUTELLI Gianmarco 
- CUARTAS Niccolò 
- GRASSI Nicola 
- LUCIA Roberto 
- MOROCUTTI Gabriele 
- PESCOSOLIDO Stefano 
- RANIERI Vito 
- SCIUTO Francesco 
- VALENTI Giuseppe 



The ranking is still being evaluated and will be evaluated according to our "experience" 
with you ​only so far​. 
 
The first classified in the ranking will be contacted after the conclusion of the German 
Grand Prix (on the evening of June 7th), for a transfer request. 
If for some reason he won’t be interested, the request will be forwarded to the next name 
and so on. 
 
As a matter of time and necessity, it is the only way to act and therefore to objectively 
evaluate the singular aspects in the most correct way. 
 

 
 
The Organizers 


